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Maureen Gentry

From: Ed Anzek

Sent:  Thursday, August 28, 2008 8:27 AM
To: Maureen Gentry

Subject: FW. Taco Loco Plans

Maureen:
Pleage include Mr. Keifer's emaii to the Planning Commission as part of the CLUP for the outdoor seating at

Chapman's Mill (formerly Taco Loco). Mike Hartner shared this proposai at Tuesday evening's (8/26/08) "Friends
of the Clinton River Trail” Visioning Session held at Oakland University.
Ed

From: Dan Keifer [mailto:dckeifer@comcast.net]
Sent: Thursday, August 28, 2008 9:03 AM

To: Ed Anzek

Cc: Mike Hartner

Subject: Taco Loco Plans

Hello, E4d.

I am writing to the Planning Commission, Planning Department, and City Council to convey our full support for
Taco Loco's proposed plans to connect with the Clinton River Trail and build an outdoor patio.

This is a great feature that wilt add a lof to the value and enjoyment of traif users. It is exactly the kind of economic
development that is desired {o make the most of the Clinton River Trail.

We are excited to see this kind of integration of the cornmunity and nearby assets that appeai to trail users.

The site plan iooks well thought out with features that will appeal to trail users. | don't know if | see a bike rack
somewhere on the plan, but {"m sure there wilt be a place for one somewhere.

Best regards,

Dan Keifer
Friends of the Clinten River Trail Steering Committee
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